
Robinson, John H. 

From: Hosch, James A 
Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2001 4:10PM 
To: 
Subject: 

Robinson, John H.; Lancour, Danielle A; Prohaska, John J 
RE: 02-16-000014 Superior Water Light Power 

Yes, I have access to spills lists, and unfortunately this one wasn't on it. As stated in my previous e-mail the most 
similar site I could find was the one-pint spill at Barkers Island. 

From: Prohaska, John J 
Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2001 2:46 PM 
To: 
Subject: 

Robinson, John H.; Lancour, Danielle A; Hosch, James A 
RE: 02-16-000014 Superior Water Light Power 

Jim, 

These sites were only inventoried if qty of petroleum was greater than 200 gallons. The spills list was the 
main source of information for determining which sites need to be investigated. The next step was to find the 
hard copy of the incident (spill report-local copy). In this instance it appears that the local copy could not be 
found. 

This spill was added to the spills list from Madison information and the next step would be to check the 
Madison spill files. Do you still have access to spills lists? Does the spills list have a entry for this site? 

John J. Prohaska 
Drinking Water and Groundwater Specialist 

State of Wisconsin 
Department of Natural Resources 
10220 N. State Road 27 
Hayward, WI 54843-2025 

From: Hosch, James A 

Hayward Service Center 
715-634-6517 

FAX 715-634-9232 

Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2000 11:15 AM 
To: Robinson, John H.; Lancour, Danielle A; Prohaska, John J 
Subject: 02-16-000014 Superior Water Light Power 

At 11:00 a.m. today I received a call on this site from Brian Denston of Superior Water Light & Power. He 
stated that he is unaware of anything ever occurring. The file does not indicate a location for the spill, in 
fact the only thing that is present is a incomplete tracking sheet without location, a scoring sheet 
completed by John Prohaska (score = 44.5), and an unsigned note indicating that the author could not find 
the spill report. John Prohaska, do you know anything about this? 

The date that this was reported there was a spill of 1 pint of oil to Superior Bay, at Barkers Island, no 
name attached and the case was NFA. I can't tell from the available information if this is related to the 
MGP site near the City's WWTP. 

John Robinson, what follow-up would you like to see on these types of cases. 
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